
Kansas Maternal &  
Child Health Partner 

As part of the Title V Maternal & Child Health (MCH) Services 
Block Grant Federal-State partnership, Kansas is required to 
make our annual application and report available to the public for 
the purpose of gathering input. We have created an online 
survey to collect information, opinions and perspectives from 
consumers and partners across the state. As a key partner 
informed of and concerned about the needs of MCH  
populations, services and resources we invite you to  
share your input. Find more information online at:  
www.kdheks.gov/bfh or www.kansasmch.org 

Your input is very important to us and 
will be kept strictly confidential. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/6JGLJ7C 


